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 In the afternoon of Jan. 29, 2019, PAGASAâ€™s STC was invited as usual to screen the products worthy for presentation at
Bureau of Domestic Trade's Philippine Food Show to be held at the MegaMall's Mega Trade Halls soon after. STCâ€™s
perspective is to choose products with proper packaging meant for supermarket shelves and not just for trade shows and
gift shops.

Philippine Amalgamated Supermarkets Association, Inc.

https://www.pagasa.org.ph Powered by Joomla! Generated: 4 May, 2024, 20:21


